
The Girl Scouts would like to form a new Kindergarten Daisy troop that 

will be open for all families in the Bernardsville, Bedminster, Far Hills 

and Peapack-Gladstone communities.  If you are interested in 

information about starting this new troop, please fill out the Girl Scouts 

new member interest form:  gshnj.wufoo.com/forms/zf0jkw408nolks/ 

 

Or you can email at girl.scouts.su76@gmail.com and please include 

your name, email address and what school your daughter is attending 

Kindergarten. 
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